
From: Kevin L. Bryant
To: 'Laurie Mcdermott'lfm320@aol.com
CC: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/9/2017 7:34:57 AM
Subject: RE: Forwarding a letter from Riley

Thank you Laurie, I did receive your letter and will continue to see if the Dept. of Corrections will allow Riley to tell his 
story. It may take a while, but hopefully, Riley will get his chance to reach out to young people to share his story. I 
appreciate his and your courage!
Kevin
 
From: Laurie Mcdermott [mailto:lfm320@aol.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, August 7, 2017 8:18 PM
 
To: Kevin L. Bryant
 
Subject: Forwarding a letter from Riley
 
Dear Lt. Governor Bryant,
 
Hope this message finds you well.
 
I received the attached letter today from Riley.
 
He asked that I send it to you.
 
I will put a hard copy in the mail tomorrow but knowing how much you have been traveling I thought it may have a better 
chance of reaching you by e-mail.
 
Sincerely,
 
Laurie McDermott
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